
    

Dear Parents, 
 I hope this finds you and your family well.  It is hard to believe Christmas is around the corner. 
 

The children will be singing with the Adult Choir for the annual Christmas Cantata.  The date is 
Dec 16th 7:00pm (could be 6:30).  There will be a church wide dinner before it. 
How will the children learn the music? 

1. Every Sunday evening during KidZ Klub. 6:00-7:15. 
2. During Sunday School 9:00-10:00 
3. Special times with the adults.  The first one is Nov. 14th after Art Night -7:00-7:15.                      

(art Night is 6-7) 
4. Listen over and over again to the cd.  If you don’t have a CD for the family, see me.  I will give 

out the words to the music this Sunday night. 
The dress code for the children in the cantata is Christmas – sweaters or colors. (Girls we will be sitting 
in chairs on the “stage”, so I would avoid short or tight dresses/skirts) 
 
 The children will also be singing and participating in the 5:00 Christmas Eve service.  Please try 
to be part of this service. 
 
 Jared Boxes- this is our Christmas mission this year.  The adults have joined us too.  We will be 
filling Jared Boxes on Dec 7 during KidZ Klub.  There will be a box in the entrance way to collect your 
donations.  I would like our boxes to be for children birth- 7years old.  For more information go to the 
Jared box website. 
 
***** All our programs are for children 3-12 years old.  Yes, the 3,4& 5 year olds are encouraged to be 
in the Cantata and Christmas Eve program. 
 
Thank you for your support and transporting your children so these programs can continue. 
 
Blessings, 
Donna 


